ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: March 24, 2017

TO: Ali Bidders

FROM: Boycyﬁfs, Purchasing Agent

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Second Creek Greenway Project
BIDS TO BE OPENED: March 31, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by a potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Letter of Interest. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Does the City envision construction of a new bridge over Second Creek, or will the
existing McGhee Avenue bridge over the creek be modified as part of the scope of this greenway
project?

Response: The City envisions utilizing the existing McGhee Avenue bridge over Second
Creek near Blackstock Avenue. There is currently enough width to widen the sidewalk on the
existing bridge to accommodate this greenway connection and still provide two lanes for
vehicular traffic.
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